
Getting things done – Taylor’s Lane
#dundeewestend

Residents recently highlighted to me that one of the bollards towards the top
of Taylor’s Lane was broken.

I reported this to the City Council and the Roads Maintenance Partnership who
advised :

“An order has been raised for a repair to be done in the near future.”

… and it has indeed now been replaced.
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